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November 11, 2024

47th session of the Working Group on UPR

Review of Costa Rica

Armenia welcomes the delegation of Costa Rica and thanks for the presentation of the comprehensive National Report. 
We acknowledge that Costa Rica has made good progress against contemporary forms of slavery. We also commend Costa Rica for its efforts to adopt policies which are designed to address the multiple and interrelated forms of discrimination to which women, older persons, children and other population groups are subjected. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend Costa Rica
· to adopt a strategic framework for the implementation of an inclusive education system, 
· to take the necessary steps to incorporate the absolute prohibition of enforced disappearance into national law, and ensure that the offence of enforced disappearance is defined as a separate offence and as a crime against humanity.

In conclusion, we wish Costa Rica success in the fourth UPR cycle.
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